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NSRA Shooting Council report 23rd November 2013 

There was a very good attendance at the November meeting although the CEO was again unable 

to attend. 

Several Shooting Council members complained at the time being taken to get the NSRA website 

fully up and running as it has now been several months since the site was hacked. The time being 

taken to put the results from National Meetings on the website was also of concern. The reason 

given for all the delays was the limited number of man hours available to do the work although 

progress was being made. 

As some 270 people are now qualified scorers after satisfactorily completing a scorers course the 

NSRA is hoping that counties will be able to start running their own scorers courses with their 

assistance. 

Slight changes to and clarification of the rules regarding averages submitted for postal 

competitions were voted in at the meeting to be implemented in April 2014. 

The issue of the increasing cost of hiring military ranges which are used by many clubs was raised, 

however the NSRA has no control over their charges. 

The Chief Executive’s report to the Shooting Council follows below. 

The next Shooting Council meeting is due to be held on the 15th March 2014. 

P.L.Ralph 

















 


